Armenia warmly welcomes the delegation of Poland and thanks for the comprehensive national report. Armenia welcomes the measures undertaken for the promotion and protection of human rights in Poland since its last review. 
We welcome the measures undertaken to combat violence against women and the efforts for the promotion of equality and non-discrimination. Armenia also welcomes  the National Action Plan to Combat Human Trafficking.  
We appreciate the steps taken to promote the rights of the child, including awareness-raising activities and education on the rights of the child at school, protecting children against exploitation and violence.
We commend Poland for the steps undertaken to combat hate crime and incitement to hatred, in particular defining liability for incitement or public glorification of extermination of a national, ethnic, racial, religious group, and incitement or glorification of violence against such groups.
Armenia values the steps and policies to promote the rights of the national minorities, particularly those directed to protect, preserve and develop the cultural identity of minorities.
We recommend Poland:
1) [bookmark: _GoBack]To continue its policies and measures for the promotion and protection of the rights of the national minorities, and
2) To take further steps to combat human trafficking.
We wish Poland a successful review.

